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                                             Field trip to Dubai Dolphinarium -Grade 1 

 

Dear parents,  

 

WORLD ENVIRONMENT DAY does not just happen on a day but we continue to learn and appreciate the 
environment and living things around us. In continuation of our celebration, we are excited to announce a 
learning journey for the students of Grade 1 to Dubai Dolphinarium from 14th June onwards. 

 
The students will go on an adventure with the chatty Dolphins. 

 

 

 

Kindly note that students who wish to join the field trip must make a payment of AED 75/- on or before 
12th June, 2023. Please click here for the steps for payment pathway. 

 
Please send the following with your child on the day of the trip. 

• Water bottle, dry snacks, and a rough note book. 

• Students must wear their regular school uniform, bus card and a cap.  

 

The class teacher will be sharing more details about the trip closer to the date. 

 
Warm regards, 

 

 Asha Alexander                                      آشا ألكسندر 
 Principal                                                 مديرة المدرسة  
 Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ  -الرئيس التنفيذي  

 

https://gemsedu-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/p/malushka_c_gls/ERIgCgLE_e9GmeH5U5c7PusBecrtIlThwCuaIH1imo6d7A?e=N1QwpJ

